
 

 

M mmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmm  

           28th November 2022 

     
 

Re: Traffic Enforcement Improvements 
 

 

I am writing to support Sheffield City Council’s proposals to implement traffic enforcement 

measures at some specific junctions involving tramways, namely Glossop Road/Upper Hanover 

Street, and Hoyle Street. 

 

When drivers commit traffic offences, it endangers not only themselves but other road users. 

Supertram have experienced some significant incidents in the last few years from such instances, 

and we would support any actions that can reduce this risk where we operate on the highway. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Managing Director  
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